
 

Early Discoveries Kindergarten 

Our Kindergarten program is funded by the Government of Alberta.  Your 

child will receive a student number that will belong to them right through 

to Grade 12.  Your child must be 5 years old by December 31st, 2024, in 

order to register for Kindergarten for the 2024 – 2025 school year which 

starts in September 2024. 

 

At our Kincora location, we will be offering 2 full day classes per week, 

Mondays and Wednesdays, or Tuesdays and Thursdays, 8:40 – 3:35.  

There will also be an additional 4 or 5 Friday classes throughout the year. 

 

Our Kindergarten program is taught by an Alberta certified teacher.  The 

teacher follows the curriculum established by Alberta Learning. 

 

There is a one-time, non-refundable fee of $315.  This fee pays for school 

supplies and field trips. 

 

Please visit our website, click on “Register Now”, and fill out the 

registration request form.  Our office will email a registration form to you. 

 

*Remember, the government will only provide funding for one 

Kindergarten program.  If your child is attending another school for 

Kindergarten, that school will receive the funding and you would be 

charged a monthly fee for our program. 

 

Current families can register starting Monday December 4th. 

 

New families can register starting Monday December 11th. 

 

*You can register your younger child in preschool at the same time.  

Please be advised that if you withdraw your child from our Kindergarten 

program, we will have to put your preschooler on a waiting list for a 

space. 


